
From: morcosfamily  

Date: 2020-12-17 7:51 p.m. (GMT-05:00)  

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>  

Subject: notice of complete applications  

Hello 

We disagree on the construction of the highrise 4 buildings which is over and more than 
20 floors on each and all 4 buildings. We are owners of 5 properties on Oneida crescent 
(1601 and 1602, 65 Oneida, lph8, 39 oneida, 1604 and 1805, 75 oneida). This highrise 
is going to cause heavy traffic obstructing the sun, change wind direction and more risk 
for crossing to go to school and community centre and more pollution in the 
neighborhood. Please keep us updated.  

Thank you 
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